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Fire Safety Statement 

   
   
   

for: Proposed Extension Works   

   
   

at: 50 Arlington Road 
London 

TW11 8NJ 

 date: 12.9.24 

   
   

Job no: 224083 
 

issued for:   Planning/ldc 
   
   

 
 The proposed works to the property are classed as a minor development and will not 

change or increase the risk of fire within the building. 
 

 The works will be subject to inspection and approval by building control. 
 

 Materials used on the development will be certified to the latest standards and fit for 
purpose. 

 
 Access for emergency services will not be altered as a result of the works.  

 
 

 
 


